
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACT 57 INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS 

 

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

 

NOTE: CHANGE IN MEETING LOCATION 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Jonesville Downtown Development Authority 

(DDA) will hold an Informational Meeting, pursuant to Public Act 57 of 2018. 

 

NOTE: This meeting was originally scheduled to be held in-person, but has been moved to an 

electronic meeting to promote social distancing and to avoid group gathering so as to mitigate 

the spread of COVID-19. 

 

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at 8:30 a.m.  The meeting is open to 

the public.  Those wishing to attend may do so by logging onto the website or calling the phone 

number listed below:  

 
WEB ADDRESS: www.zoom.us 

CALL-IN TELEPHONE NUMBERS:  

1-312-626-6799 or 

1-929-205-6099 

 

MEETING ID: 868 4635 6194 

PASSWORD: 965841 

 

Following the Informational Meeting, the DDA will hold its regular business meeting. 

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of 

Jonesville in writing at 265 E. Chicago Street, Jonesville, MI 49250 or by calling (517) 849-

2104. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Cynthia D. Means, Clerk 


